## SPECIAL MEETING January 10, 1995

A special meeting of the Avon City Council was held on the above date at 7:00 p.m. at the Avon Public Library. Members present were: Brodeen, Bryan, Einrem, Knoll and Koehn. Members absent were: Reister and VanGerpen. Also present at the meeting were Gregg Magera, Terry O'Keese and Richard Patterson representing Village Cable, Inc., City Auditor Gary Fennema and Albert Simek.

The purpose of the meeting was to hold a public hearing on the renewal of Village Cable's cable television franchise.

The Ordinance required to renew Village Cable's franchise was reviewed and compared to the Ordinance now in effect. The changes were noted and other items relating to the operation of the franchise in Avon were discussed.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. by common consent.

Charles Bryan

Mayor

Dmy Vem Gary Fennema

City Auditor